
 
 
April 14, 2023 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dobb & Friends of the Sacramento Public Library: 

 

Congratulations! You have been selected by Senator Angelique Ashby as the 2023 Nonprofit of the Year 

for Senate District 8! This is the eighth year of the California Nonprofit of the Year Initiative, and with 

nonprofits doing more than ever to help their communities, your work should rightfully be celebrated!  

 

Our constituents, especially children, are grateful for your advocacy in making sure public libraries provide 

free access to materials and resources. I share your belief that reading is fundamental to children’s well-

being and success. We as a community have a responsibility to ensure that all of our children progress 

from learning to read—to reading to learn.  

 

As the voice for California’s nonprofit community, the California Association of Nonprofits (CalNonprofits) 

is our partner in celebrating 2023’s Nonprofits of the Year. CalNonprofits will follow up with more 

information to help you make the most of this honor. As a first step to sharing this good news, you can 

download an honorary seal to put on your website to announce your distinction as a 2023 Nonprofit of 

the Year!  

 

If you have any questions about being selected as a 2023 Nonprofit of the Year honoree, you can reach 

out to Linh Ngo, Director of Projects & Membership at CalNonprofits at linhn@calnonprofits.org.  

 

Congratulations! 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

ANGELIQUE V. ASHBY 
Senator, 8th District  


